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 Home School  

 

 

Monday 19th December 2022 

 

We hope all is well with you and your family. This is your weekly bulletin issued via our website. We 

will inform you of our achievements plans for the week ahead. 

 

Colder Weather 

 

The weather forecast tells us that the temperature will drop this week. We ask that all students wear their 

school jacket to school. Remember the uniform requires black shoes or black runners.  

 

Christmas Appeal 

 

Each year we accept food hamper items that we distribute to selected recipients. It has been very 

successful, and many food items are donated. Going forward let us have a focus on gift items also - the 

gloves you got last year and are still in the packaging etc.  

 

Dates for Your Diary 
 

School closes at 12pm Wednesday 21st December and returns at 8.45am on Thursday 5th January  

 

Uniform Exchange 

 

We are asking all parents that if you have spare uniforms that you could leave them in the school. We will 

be in a position to offer them to families who request support in the future.  

 

Healthy Eating Policy 
 

Our school’s Healthy Eating Policy prohibits sugary, salty, fatty foods. Students are NOT allowed take 

items such as sweets, lollies, crisps, chocolate, and minerals to school. We have asked local shops do 

stop selling these items to children in the mornings.  

 

December Reports 

 

All parents / guardians will receive a December Report in the post in late 

December. We recommend that you read this carefully with your students and keep 

it safe in your Partners for Success Booklet.  

 

Medical Certificates/Hospital Appointments 
 

If your student(s) attend a doctor or hospital appointment, we need your student to bring in the medical 

certificate/hospital appointment to their Year Head who will then put this in their student file. This will 

explain their reason for their absence in school. 
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‘If You’re Not In You Can’t Win’ 

 

Last week was our Attendance Awareness Week. As guardians, we ask that you ensure that students 

arrive to school in good time and that they always attend, except for exceptional circumstances. All 

absences must be recorded in the inside cover of the Student Journal.  

 

We had a raffle every day for students who were present. The winners of each day for their attendance: 

 

Monday    Kajus Bevirsis. 

Tuesday    Kate White.  

Wednesday    Luke Holland (Dovzik). 

Thursday    Fiyinfoluwa Olaleye    

Friday     Laura Amushan and Sofia Fedane 

 

 

 

 

 

Home School Community Liaison (HSCL) 
Mr Cumiskey is our HSCL officer. His role is to engage with families where a 

student’s attendance is of concern. He will be meeting Parents/Guardians at our 

seminars.  

 

 

As the term ends, we encourage our students to reflect on the learning they have achieved and monitor 

their continued progress in the week ahead. We wish you all a Happy Christmas and a Happy New Year.  


